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Having the original doors and hardware in an historic building is a real plus and if 

they can be restored, they should be done at any cost. My business restored the 

original doors at the Vista House at Crown Point back in about 1999. Then the whole 

building was restored. My door restoration did not have to be improved in the 2004 

restoration and the doors look great to this date. 


